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Saturday Vigil Mass 5:00PM Confessions:  Saturdays 4:30PM 
Sunday Masses 9:00AM & 11:00AM Monday - Friday  8:00AM Mass 
    

 

ANNOUNCED  MASSES:     Nov. 30 – Dec. 8                                     REQUESTED BY: 
Saturday 5:00 PM Paul O’Connor Cordy Crane 

Sunday 9:00 AM Jack Kane Sullivan Family 

 11:00 AM Clara Masquera Family 

Monday 8:00 AM John Mazzola Fr. John 

Tuesday 8:00 AM Intentions of Marcella Santoro Anna Loffredo 

Wednesday 8:00 AM For Our Parishioners  

Thursday 8:00 AM Nunzio Antonecchia Margaret Jackman 

Friday 8:00 AM For Our Parishioners  

Saturday 5:00 PM Healing for Theresa Loffredo Anna Loffredo 

Sunday 9:00 AM Intentions of Marie Barry Family 

 11:00 AM Donna Yawman Fr. John 

The Sanctuary Candle is in Thanksgiving for the recovery of Maria Segreto 
 

Last Sunday:     423 (377 adults, 46 children)           Next Weekend’s Celebrants -12/7-12/8 
         5:00 p.m. Sat.      Fr. Reynolds 
Collection:                    $6,425      9:00 a.m. Sun.      Fr. Reynolds                   
Catholic Charities: $1,868                      11:00 a.m. Sun       Fr. Tolve  
 
Pray for the sick:  Christine Kenny, Liam Wolfe, Paul Wallace, Nancy Letizia, Jasmine Meyer, 
Anthony Tobacco, Elias Samarasto, Joyce Carroll, Amy Augustus, Lorraine Savagno, Joseph & 
Madeline Carbone,  Howard Phillips, Rita Sena, John Ryan, Joseph & Laurel Tyson, Wesley 
Wright, Michael Kessman, Liam Ahern, Giavanna McVeigh, Fr. Jim Gavin, George Rose, Betsy 
Zeino, Moriah Jordan, Kevin Doherty,  Carol Many, Senny Josephs, Bob & Wanda Praisner,  
Tom Loemker, Ann & Tom Cahill, Marcella Thorne, Bernadette Harris, Jane Hart, Myron 
Gordon, Matthew March,  Nijole Raskys, Lorraine & Peter Simone, Jim Defemia, Humberto 
Gonzalez, Bill Monroe, Joan Curry, Joan Oltman, Joseph Robert Carbone, Marcia Arcate, 
Cathryn Feakins and John Masteller. 

 
 



PARISH CALENDAR: 
Dec. 4 (Wed.) 10:00 a.m. Bible Study – Biblical Women- Parish Hall 

Dec. 7 (sat.)  No Men’s AA at the Magdalene 

Dec. 7 (Sat.) 10:00-4:00  Christmas Fair at the Magdalene 

Dec. 7/8 (Sun.)  Solemnity of the Immaculate Conception 

   9:00 a.m. Family Mass – Hosted by 7th Grade 

Dec. 7/8   Pick up Sleepy Hollow/Tarrytown Food Bag 

Dec. 14/15  Return Sleepy Hollow/Tarrytown Food Bag 

Dec. 15 (Sun.)   4:00 p.m. Lessons & Carols & Christmas Pageant 

NOTE FROM FR. JOHN:  My sincere thanks to everyone who participated in welcoming 
Cardinal Dolan to our parish for the celebration of our 125th Anniversary.  The choir, servers, 
ushers, and lectors provided a seamless presentation.  The Cardinal was genuinely pleased 
with his visit and brief in his homily (right up my alley).  The reception afterwards was a 
success due to our parishioners’ preparations.  Finally, thanks to all our parishioners for your 
loyalty and generosity to your parish.  On this Thanksgiving weekend, we remember those 
who are no longer with us but whose contribution to our parish history has been 
immeasurable.  
 
GIVING TREE:  Please take a gift tag, purchase a new gift and return it unwrapped no later 
than Sunday, December 15.  Gifts this year are toys and clothing for the children served by 
the RSHM Life Center, which provides advocacy, information, referrals and other basic 
services to low income families in Sleepy Hollow/Tarrytown area. 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS:  We need a teacher and assistant teacher for a small 6th 
grade class on Thursdays from 4:00-5:30 p.m.  Lesson plans provided.  Please call the 
rectory at 914-631-0529 or Dotty Meehan at 914-552-7628 or dotmeehan@aol.com.     
 
HUDSON INDEPENDENT ARTICLE:  There is an article about the Magdalene in the online 
edition that is currently running.  It talks about the history of the Church and mentions the 
Cardinal coming to our 125th Anniversary Mass. 
   
CHRISTMAS FAIR AT THE MAGDALENE:  Plans are underway for our Second Annual 
Holiday Market to be held on Saturday December 7, here at the Magdalene.  There are a few 
ways you can help!  If you or a friend are a vendor who would like to join us, there are a few  
spots still available.  We are also looking for sponsors to help us underwrite the cost of 
advertising and the café.  If you or your business would like to participate, we would love to 
have you.  Lastly, no great event is great without volunteers!  We are looking for volunteers 
in the café, advertising and set up.  Please contact Stephanie Fuller at 
stephaniefuller@mac.com or Cathy Chulla at clopanechulla@gmail.ocm if you wish to 
participate. 
SOLEMNITY OF THE IMMACULATE CONCEPTION:  This year December 8 falls on the 
Second Sunday of Advent.  Therefore, the celebration of this feast day will be transferred to 
the following day, December 9.  The obligation to attend Mass on that day is not transferred.                                                                                                    
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